
 Sunday 10th July 2022 

 

 

Luke 21 v 10-19  

 

 Today's Special Open Doors service  

led by Sandra O’Toole with 

guest speaker Bill Humphries  

This week’s service 

www,hartshornechurch.org.uk 

A thought from Sandra 

How far are we prepared to go on the path of discipleship? Would we still be faithful 

even if it meant losing our lives? For many Christians around the world, this is a very 

real possibility. No doubt we feel sorry for Christians who face loss of employment, 

imprisonment or death because they are Christians, but when they are asked how we 

can support them in prayer the answer given is often not that their persecution should 

end  but that we should pray for strength for them to face it, and that they will always 

stay faithful.  

If you want to be inspired by stories of how that commitment is worked out in the lives 

of many of our brothers and sisters around the world, then come along on Sunday 

and hear more.  

This week’s reading 

Every month 10% 

of the money 

given to St Peter’s church is 

shared between the following charities:  

 Swadlincote & District Youth for Christ, 

 Open Doors,  

 Tear Fund,  

 Swadlincote Food Bank,  

 Care Fund & Family Fund  

The church can offer support to those 

experiencing financial hardship with 

emergency help from either the Care 

Fund or Family Fund. 

For more information please have a 

word with Nigel or Deb Worth. 

If you would like to make a donation to 

the Care Fund or Family Fund please 

place it in a marked envelope in the 

collection bag at the back of church.                     

Thank you 

Church Giving 

 

Coffee, Conversation and 

Company 

2nd and 4th Thursday  

each month 

10am - 12 noon 

Thurs 14th July 
 

Goseley  

Community  

 Centre 

Open Doors originated in 

1955, when a young 

Dutchman started smuggling Bibles to the 

persecuted church in Communist Europe. 

He became known as Brother Andrew, 

and his work led to more than six 

decades of support for the persecuted 

church around the world. 

An opportunity 

 to chat 

 to meet friends 

 to ask questions 

 to pray 

 or simply to sit and 

rest 



On Saturday 2nd July Bex Allpress was ordained a 

priest.  

On Sunday 3rd July Elliot George and Sam Mackie 

were ordained as deacons. They were supported at 

the service at Derby cathedral by members of our 

local churches. Sam will be joining Swadlincote 

Minster as a curate. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Saturday 16th July 

2pm Wedding of Natalie Harris 

and Dwaine Wilkinson 
 

Sunday 17th July 

10:45 Holy Communion  

led by Debbie Patrick with  

Rev Mike Firbank preaching 
 

Sunday 24th July 

10:45 Morning Worship 

led by Nigel Worth with  

Sandra O’Toole preaching 
 

Sunday 31st July 

10:00 Minster Service 

Venue to be confirmed 
 

Sunday 7th August 

10:45 Morning Worship  

with Rev Mike Firbank 
 

Sunday 14th August 

10:45 Holy Communion  

with  Rev Bex Allpress  
 

Sunday 21st August 

10:45 Morning Worship  

with Rev Mike Firbank 

Church diary for 

the next month 

 

Please clean the church 

before the date marked.  

Please swap with someone else 

on the rota if you cannot clean 

during your week.  

The toilets will be cleaned 

weekly by Sean & Sandra  

17th July Nige & Deb 

24th July Christine 

31st July Deb P & Alicia 

7th Aug Jane 

14th Aug Bill 

21st Aug Val & Andy 

28th Aug Nige & Deb 

4th Sept Christine 

Cleaning Rota 

Ordinations at 
Derby Cathedral 


